
FROM THE DESK OF WILLIAM P. SMITH 
PRINCIPAL OF WESTSIDE HIGH SCHOOL 

 

 

August 31, 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

As you may know, the district released information today that next Tuesday and Wednesday, 

September 7th and September 8th, will be Learn @ Home days. 

During these days, students will access their work through Canvas, our districts Learning 

Management System.  Students can access Canvas through Launchpad or by accessing this 

website: https://launchpad.classlink.com/rcboe . 

By this Friday, September 3rd, teachers will have packets of work for students who do not have 

technology at home to access Canvas for our Learn @ Home days.  It is important for students to 

communicate to their teacher that they need printed materials as well as any other resources to 

completed their work.   

All work for the Learn @ Home days will be due when students return on Thursday, September 

9th. 

Teachers will be available on both of these days synchronously and can be accessed through 

Canvas.  Teachers can also be contacted through email that is listed on their website. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

William P. Smith, Principal 

Westside High School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
H O M E  O F  P A T R I O T  N A T I O N 

https://launchpad.classlink.com/rcboe

